
UKIP SUPPORTS FISHING FOR LEAVE 

 

There were 22 of us out campaigning in Brixham in support of Fishing For Leave in 

today. (29 March 2018) 

 

Huge thanks to Old Market House cafe for the complimentary teas and coffees. That 

was a much appreciated and generous gesture. 

...and huge thanks to the driver of the 'Cod Off EU. Support Fishing For Leave', 

trailer which was parked up on the main road into Brixham. 

...and huge thanks to all the folk who leafleted in the most unseasonal weather. 

...and huge thanks to all the helpers from all of the surrounding UKIP branches. 

...and huge thanks to old friends who had helped us during the Referendum 

campaign who rallied to a second call to arms. 

...and huge thanks to the local councillors who came out to help. 

Nothing will dampen our enthusiasm to fight for the clean Brexit for which 

we worked so long and hard 

Ceri Jayes 

Chairman 

Totnes Branch UKIP   


